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The City has been working with the Guadalupe Blanco River Authority (GBRA) and the 

Meadowlake Dam Neighborhood Association (MLNDA) to discuss ways that the two 

entities could work together on a possible solution to replace the gates of Meadowlake 

Dam. We are proud to say that GBRA has agreed to allow the association and the City to 

conduct an independent study with Freese and Nichols that would explore possible 

solutions and the anticipated cost of those solutions.   Meadowlake has been doing 

extensive fund raising and have enough funds to cover the entire cost of the study.  The 

City will merely act as the intermediary of the study and as a pass-thru for the funding of 

the study.  This is a great first step into finding a possible solution to save the 

Meadowlake Dam. I wanted to say that I greatly appreciate GBRA and MLDNA in 

working together on this initiative.   


